
 

 

 
 

21st June 2024 

Dear LF5 Parents, 

 

I am writing to you to share with you that Mrs Finley will be leaving Priory Junior School at the end 
of next week, as she is relocating overseas to take on a teaching role in a school in Jordan. Term 
dates are different to the UKs and as such, Mrs Finley’s last week will be next week. This means 
her last day with the class will be on Thursday, 27th June. 

 

For the remainder of the term, LF5 will be taught by Mr Sadler and Mrs Day. Both have been 
getting to know the class this half-term and are looking forward to teaching them fully in July.  

 

This is a very exciting career move for Mrs Finley and we wish her well for the future.  

  

This news has been shared with the class today. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tracy Keefe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 


